
Collections Report
Region: 

____________________________
Item Donated Number Donated
Socks (Pairs)
Mittens (Pairs)
Gloves (Pairs)
Hats
Scarves
Other items
Cash collected

Thank you for your help with the Sock it to Poverty Campaign 2016. Your donations are helping to 
ensure many in our communities will have a warmer winter!! Once you have collected and counted 
the donations, please fill in this form and send it to NSGEU Human Rights Committee Chair Melissa 
Marsman at melissa.marsman@iwk.nshealth.ca and copy your Regional Chair listed below.  

If possible, please include a picture of the donations. Any cash donations should be sent by cheque 
to the NSGEU, please include the phrase “Sock it to Poverty” on the memo line of the cheque. 
For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact Melissa Marsman at melissa. 
marsman@iwk.nshealth.ca.

Cape Breton Regional Chair: Neil Poirier, Local 1670, jnp16@hotmail.com
Pictou, Antigonish, Guysborough Reg. Chair: Joanne Askeland, Local 85, jaskeland@hotmail.com 
Cumberland, Colchester Regional Chair: Monika Harvey, Local 193, monika.harvey@nshealth.ca 
Valley Regional Chair: Clark Cooper, Local 4, clarkandsue97@hotmail.com
South Shore Regional Chair: John Bueglas, Local 16, jbueglas@eastlink.ca
Metro A Regional Chair: Tanya Jewells, Local 100, tanyajewells@icloud.com
Metro B Regional Chair: Michelle Killam, Local 8, michelle.killam@novascotia.ca
Metro C Regional Chair: Tammy Young, Local 1246, tammylocal1246@gmail.com


